

Sequoia Data Usability Workgroup

November 2, 2023 · 2:54 PM · ID: 982542493

Chat

Amber Nava sent a chat · 3:05 PM

<https://sequoiaproject.org/interoperability-matters/data-usability-workgroup/>

Andrea Pitkus, PhD, MLS(ASCP)CM, FAMIA sent a chat · 3:11 PM

EHR naming of lab results, information loss over interfaces/exchanges/transformations

Amber Nava sent a chat · 3:14 PM

<https://sequoiaproject.org/data-usability-taking-root-movement/>

Gary Dickinson sent a chat · 3:24 PM

The HL7 POHR ballot is complete and is now published as a Functional Profile:
http://www.hl7.org/implement/standards/product_brief.cfm?product_id=630

Andrea Pitkus, PhD, MLS(ASCP)CM, FAMIA sent a chat · 3:24 PM

wonderful, Gary!

sent a chat · 3:25 PM

Do we know how USCDI v4 is interfaced with FHIR?

Hans Buitendijk sent a chat · 3:27 PM

FHIR US Core is based on USCDI v4. There is no interface.

Hans Buitendijk sent a chat · 3:28 PM

FHIR US Core and C-CDA are used in certification to demonstrate support of USCDI v X

Hans Buitendijk sent a chat · 3:28 PM

Currently there is no validation whether HL7 v2 or other standards are conformant to USCDI v X.

sent a chat · 3:30 PM

Thank you.

Didi Davis sent a chat · 3:32 PM

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1LXqg7wMAA5DMj_5JPpCvf-dO9WkW5F53Sc7RyauA5xo/edit?usp=sharing

Hans Buitendijk sent a chat · 3:36 PM

The HTI-1 Final Rule is at OMB, so anticipated (per some crystal balls) by ONC Annual Meeting to be published.

Hans Buitendijk sent a chat · 3:37 PM

Agreed with Greg that with pipelines open, data volume is increasingly faster and faster.

Gary Dickinson sent a chat · 3:37 PM

We have submitted a USCDI request to include an Element Level GUID that will establish a substantial mechanism to reduce duplication:

<https://www.healthit.gov/isa/taxonomy/term/7852/level-0>

Andrea Pitkus, PhD, MLS(ASCP)CM, FAMIAsent a chat · 3:38 PM

concur with Hans and Greg to ovoid GIGO. Data/Quality is important to have accurate decisions, uses, stats, analytics, AI/ML, etc.

Andrea Pitkus, PhD, MLS(ASCP)CM, FAMIAsent a chat · 3:38 PM

avoid

Rebecca Meehansent a chat · 3:39 PM

yes

Hans Buitendijksent a chat · 3:45 PM

Can you clarify whether content review will be done off-line through the spreadsheet or other document? Or will this meeting be used to review or primarily status?

sent a chat · 3:47 PM

Maybe I missed it, but what Thursday of the month will the Lab Tiger Team meet?

Bill Greggsent a chat · 3:48 PM

Second Thursday -- next meeting is 11/9

Amber Navasent a chat · 3:48 PM

2nd Thursday of every month from 4-5pm ET

Margaret Harrisonsent a chat · 3:54 PM

Any chance that we could extend this meeting by 30 minutes to include a 'working session' to it so that we have joint input on some of the pain points?